
 

Important Information 
Please could reading folders come 
to school every day. 
Please wear PE kit to school on PE 
days (Mondays and Thursdays). 
Please bring a bottle filled with 
water every day, as well as a sun 
hat. 
Please can sun cream be applied at 
home. 
Our sharing assembly will take 
place on Wednesday 22nd May. 
More details to follow. 

Art/DT 
In DT we will be making a vehicle 
using junk modelling. We will also 
be creating some whale inspired 
pieces of art. 

RE 
In RE we will begin to learn about the 
Jewish faith and what is important to 
Jewish people. 

Computing 
In computing, we will be thinking 
about simple coding and how to 
give a computer instructions. 

PE 
We will be learning to participate in team 
games, developing simple tactics for 
attacking and defending. We will be 
practicing throwing, rolling, catching and 
kicking in different ways. 

Topic: Up, Up 
and Away 

Maths 
In maths we continue to work on numbers 
within 50. We will start to think about 
grouping and sharing. We will then find out 
how to find a half and a quarter. We will also 
learn to tell the time to hour and half past 
the hour. 

Music 
In music we will be listening to and 
appraising a variety of pop songs as 
well as listening to music from 
around the world. 

PSHE 
We will be learning about personal safety 
and healthy and safer lifestyles. 

Topic (History and Geography) 
We will be learning about different 
methods of transport and how they 
have developed and changed 
throughout history. 

Science 
We will be learning to identify and 
name a variety of wild and common 
plants, including deciduous and 
evergreen trees. We will also be 
describing their basic structure. We 
will be planting in the allotment and 
will hopefully be able to harvest our 
crops before the end of the school 
year! 

English 
We will start this term with ‘The 
Storm Whale’ by Benji Davis. We 
will then explore non-fiction writing 
and learn about whales and their 
journeys. 
 
After half term we will learn about 
Amy Johnson and her amazing solo 
flight from the UK to Australia.  
We will continue our daily phonics 
sessions, consolidating phase 5 
phonemes and common exception 
words. 


